From: Mike Stack

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: Please, No on CL 19

Date: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 8:49:19 AM
Hello:

I’'m Mike Stack, | live in West Linn and | am a small business owner who has customers in
Redmond, Bend, Madras, Prineville, Ashland, Medford, Grants Pass, Roseburg... | think
you see | work throughout the state and as | read it your proposed bill LC 19 will only hurt
small business and the rural communities and it looks as if the Valley legislators just want
to be able to say “We're helping the man made global warming issues”. That is a very
arrogant position to take. Little Oregon is hindering its businesses and hurting families
when big polluters like China, Indonesia... don’t do anything. Symbolism over substance.

My rural customers are frighten of this because they don’t know how much it will cost them
and | can relate because as a small business owner tiny increased in a supply can impact
my bottom line which is how | am able to hire people and grow my business.

Please cancel LC 19, it’s bad for real people in rural Oregon and the Valley people who
“care” will find something else to complain about.

Thank you for reading this.
Mike Stack



